
This meeting is an opportunity for the Village of Port Leyden 
Board of Trustees to do business publicly.  It is not meant to 
be an opportunity for public discussion or dialog. 
 

Rules for “privilege of the floor” are as follows: 

1. Anyone in the audience can address the Board of Trustees with a 
statement. 

 

2. Speakers must state their name and address before speaking. 
 

3. Speakers will be limited to two (2) minutes each. 
 

4. Speakers are to address their statements to the full board. 
 

5. Repetitive or redundant statements are discouraged. 
 

6. Disrespectful conduct will not be tolerated, and you will be asked to 
refrain from disruptive behavior or leave the meeting. 

 


